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Dear Sir/Madame,

| am writing to express my concerns about the proposed changes to the enhanced net-metering
program in Bill 141. In Section 23 (4)(b), it is proposed to reduce the nameplate capacity

of such projects from 1 MW to 20kW. This 50 fold decrease in the size of such projects limits
my company’s ability to generate power onsite and reduce our carbon footprint.

Currently, we are pursuing a proposal that would help reduce our building energy usage by the
installation of solar photovoltaic modules on the roof of our building. By reducing the nameplate
capacity of these projects to 20kW, our business will only be able to generate less than 10% of
its annual energy usage and will lose its ability to make a substantial change to its carbon
footprint beyond energy efficiency measures already implemented. This proposed limitation
also does not support the mandate of the Greener Economy Strategy to develop the clean
technology sector and accelerate the greening of companies, products and services.

| am requesting that an amendment to be made to this Bill by removing the noted subsection.

Regards,

Albert Bohemier
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